Ashworth Time Bank is “Fizzing” with Activity!
We are very pleased to announce that the Time Bank WILL be moving forward and will continue to deliver those services that are important to so many in our communities.
We were enormously encouraged by there being more than 70 people at the 22nd March meeting and for all the support that you offered. The total of pledges received so far is approx £7000 !  We are sincerely grateful for your support and also for all the work people have done over this last month to bring us to this point.
We have been working very hard behind the scenes since that meeting, with expert guidance from business adviser Pauline Bell from Sticky Change, in order to secure the future of the Time Bank.
This is what we have achieved:-
· We have restructured the organisation to better manage the size and scale of the work and to enable us to be more robust
· Three grant bids have been submitted and another is ready to go. We have feedback that the grant bids are well written and notification that the first has passed through to the next stage with a telephone interview imminent
· We have written a three year Business Plan which is one of our key documents and lays out our future direction together with our new, current year Operating Plan which gives our Goals, Activities and required Outcomes
· We are establishing six committees each with a lead trustee and a group of volunteers who will work on specific areas as:-Organisational Development; Grants; Finance; Fundraising; Projects and Activities; Communications. This will enable more focused and managed work to be carried out so that we can maximise opportunities to move forward
· We have reduced our outgoing costs by 19.4%
· We have Two new Trustees joining us on the Executive Committee and several people have offered to help in other ways. We appreciate the work of all Trustees both past and present as we move to our new arrangements
· We are refreshing/growing our volunteer data base and wish to encourage anyone interested to get in touch with their details. There are exciting opportunities to get involved in the committee work or with the office activities as well as the more usual volunteering roles.
· We will be actively raising the profile of the Time Bank and will in future keep you informed of news, progress and activities via a regular quarterly newsletter. We have further plans to refresh the website and establish a social media presence over time.
This is a very exciting time for us all and we are delighted that we have turned a corner and are moving forward significantly.  We will shortly begin the process of calling in the pledges and will contact you directly to let you know how this will work.  If you would still like to make a pledge, it is not too late.  Please call the Time Bank office on (01829) 751398, or email us at ash-worthtime@hotmail.co.uk. 

In the meantime, the Ash-worth Time Bank Annual General Meeting will be held on Monday 23rd May at 7.30pm in the Parish Rooms, West End, Ashton Hayes, CH3 8DG.  We will be providing more information there on the work of the committees and the opportunities to get involved.
If you would like to attend, please complete the tear off sheet and return it to the Time Bank so that we can manage the space and refreshments. Please don’t forget to return your nomination form, should you wish to do so.
Yours sincerely,
Philip Goodall
Philip Goodall (Chair)
on behalf of the Executive Committee
Ash-worth Time Bank Rural Wellbeing

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Yes, I/we would like to attend the Annual General Meeting on 23rd May
Name/s: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Address: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Email:  ………………………………………………………

Telephone Number: ……………………………………………………
